
AREA 14 DISPLAY AT BERRINGTON. 

Report from Jackie Banks. 

Area 14 held a side saddle display at the National Trust, Berrington. The event was well attended by 

a range of different people, from horse enthusiasts, to National trust patrons with passing interest.. 

During the day 2 displays were held demonstrating the art of side saddle riding as well as some of 

the more ‘behind the scenes’ questions - such as ‘how do you get on and off’, as well as riding 

without the apron.  

   

 

 

We covered the safety features of the saddle and the apron design, as well as a bit of background on 

the different horse types and how they would have been used. Area 14 was joined by area 10 junior 

Lily Williams-Musitano on GB to support the event, and the Area 14 members Carrie Ashbolt, Claire 

Brown, Lucinda Mitchell and Emma Harford did the riding and the modelling, with Jackie Banks doing 

the commentary. The event was photographed by Maxine from Emotive Imagery and the members 

were thrilled with the images. We were very fortunate to be able to ride in such a beautiful setting 

and we were thrilled with the turnout - we had over 200 people come along. 

 



 

 


